## October 10, 2022

With this letter I hereby submit my resignation as the Director of Public Works for the Town of Saratoga. I appreciate the opportunities provided me by the numerous administrations while working for the Town.

I have been extremely fortunate over the past seven years to have worked with a group of talented and experienced employees in the Streets and Water/Wastewater departments and would like to acknowledge their dedication to the Town of Saratoga.

My last day will be October 28<sup>th</sup> and I will assist in any way to make my departure as smooth as possible. I wish the new administration and the citizens of Saratoga the best.

Sincerely

Jon Winter